
Whitstable Junior School 
Oxford Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1DB 

Tel:   (01227) 272385 

Headteacher: Mrs. Annie Knoupe BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
e-mail: manager@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

23rd October 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of their reading lessons this year, our children will study Harry Potter and the 

Philosophers Stone to help engage and inspire them. 

We want to bring the book to life and we are delighted to have organised an exciting trip to 

Harry Potter World on Friday 25th June 2021. The children will experience an amazing 

3 hour exhibition/tour and also have the opportunity to immerse themselves further into the 

experience with an authentic lesson from the onsite teaching team. For the trip to go ahead 

we do rely on enough of the cohort agreeing to pay for the trip. We really want to provide 

the children with special memories for when they leave us and hope you feel the same. 

We would like to reassure you that we have researched the COVID restrictions related to 

the trip and currently we are able to adhere to them through use of: face masks, coach travel 

risk assessments and the risk assessments that are in place at the Harry Potter Studios 

themselves. We will be advising you on the necessary precutions nearer the trip. Please also 

note that should there be a regional or national lock down that closes either our bubble or 

the Harry Potter Studio’s, you will receive a full refund.  

The cost of the trip is £30 per child. Payment required by Friday 12th February 

2021. However, we would like to ask for a £10 deposit to be paid by Friday 13th 

November 2020 which is to be returned with the completed permission slip 

below. Should the cost of the trip cause any concerns, or if indeed you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact the office asap. Online payment for the deposit will also be 

setup by the end of this week but please remember to send in the permission slip if you pay 

online. 

 

There will be further information about the organisation of the trip nearer the time however 

it will mean that the children and staff will be later home that day at approximately 5pm. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

The Year 6 team 

Year 6 Harry Potter World Trip –Please return to the office with £10 deposit by 

Friday 13th November 2020 

I agree/do not agree (please delete) to my child…………………………..………………….. 

class………… taking part in the outing to Harry Potter World on Friday 25th June 2021 

 
I agree to my son/daughter receiving medication as instructed and any emergency dental, medical or surgical 
treatment including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as considered necessary by the medical authorities present 
(please contact the school if you require further information or explanation).  

 

Signed ……………………………………………….     Date …………………………. 

 

Emergency Contact No. on the day ………………………….………………………… 


